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INSTITUTE FOR RESEARCH IN THE HUMANITIES 

Oíd Observatory 
UNIVERSITY OF W1SCONSIN-MADISON 

MADISON, WISCONSIN 53706 

January 2, 1980 

Professor J. Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

Thank you very much for your letter of December 24. We are 
delighted that you are able to accept our lnvltation to deliver the 
Weinberg lecture sometime during the 1980-81 academic year. Before 
settling on a time or a topic, I should consult the other permanent 
members of this Institute. They are not all in town right now and I am 
myself on my way to Stanford for a few months as a visiting professor. 
I sha 11 turn your letter over to Professor Emmett Bennett who will be 
acting as director in my absence. You can expect to hear firom him 
sometime within the next month. 

I am personally happy that you are coming to Madlson next 
year and look forward to making your acqualntance then. 

Sincerely, 

Robert M. Kingdon, 
Director 
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